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                                                                        July 28, 2015 

Nighttime construction on South 200th 
Street between 26th Avenue S and 28th 
Avenue S begins in August 
 
Beginning as early as Monday, August 3, Puget Sound 

Energy crews will be relocating electrical utilities along the 
northern side of South 200th Street between 26th Avenue 
South and 28th Avenue South.  

 
The City of SeaTac has approved a temporary noise variance 
to allow this work to occur between the hours of 8:00 p.m. and 
6:00 a.m. to minimize impacts to the traveling public. The 
work is expected to take approximately three weeks.  

 
What to expect:  

 
 South 200th Street will remain open in both directions 

during this work. There may be lane closures, traffic 
shifts, and short motorist delays. Flaggers will be onsite 
to help direct motorists around the work.  

 Noise from equipment operations (trucks, excavator, 
bulldozer)  

 Lighting to illuminate the work area  
 No electrical service disruptions are expected with this 

work.  
 

South 200th Link Extension  
 

Opening in 2016 will be quick, all-day Link service between 
Angle Lake Station and Sea-Tac Airport, downtown Seattle and 
the University of Washington.  
 
Contact: Paige Cureton, 206-903-7032 or 
paige.cureton@soundtransit.org 
Project website: soundtransit.org/S200thstreet 
24-Hour construction hotline: 1-888-298-2395 

 

Road closed to 
through traffic 
through 10/17) 

 


